
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Michelle Jordan, I live in Ashland, Oregon, and I'm a member of the Working Families Party. 
 
I believe very strongly that getting "big money" out of our electoral process is one of the most important 
steps we can take to protect our democracy.  Therefore, I support HB 2578, and I urge you to support 
HB 2578 as well.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Michelle Jordan 
723 Reiten Dr 
Ashland, OR 97520-8789 
(541) 482-2820 
 
 
 


